
Faircross Health Centre 
Practice Graded as ‘Inadequate’ by CQC and Placed into Special 
Measures.

Barking & Dagenham



Barking & Dagenham

• Practice inspected by CQC between 19-22 April 2022.

• Significant issues found that made the services unsafe.

• CQC served a ‘Notice of Intent’ on 27 April 2022 requiring the practice to make urgent remediation 
or cancellation of registration would be considered.

• Primary Care tasked Infection Control and Medicines Management Teams to review and support 
the practice.

• Practice submitted its action plan to CQC and NEL Contracts Team; they have provided updates 
and evidence to both organisations as they remediate.

• Report on the findings of the April 2022 inspection published on 31 August 2022; this report does 
not reflect any remedial actions and/or improvements made.

• Following the publication of the report, contractual action of the issuing of a remedial notice is in 
progress.

• Final improvements and action plan declarations will be verified by the CQC follow up inspection, 
which is yet to be confirmed. 
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